Tuesday Newsletter

March 20, 2018

PARENT INFORMATION

- March 21: Mrs. Vordermann's class 2nd Open House for parents. 1:00-2:15
- March 22: End of 3rd Quarter
- March 23: Easter Bunny is visiting the school!
- March 23: Boys vs. Girls Basketball Game 2:30
- March 26-30: Spring Break. Yay!
- April 4: Parent-Teacher Conferences. The schedule is being sent home today via e-mail.
- April 16-20: Scholastic Book Fair. Family Night Art Fair & Potato Bar Thursday night 4/19
- April 20: Pre-K & Kindergarten Roundup and Child Find from 8:30-11:30.
- **Reminder:** Students need to have gym shoes to use during PE time. Please supply a clean pair of 'sneakers' for your student to use while in the gym. *Students cannot go shoeless in the gym*.
- **STATEWIDE HOME LANGUAGE SURVEY:** This was due last Friday. Thank you to those who have responded, and if you have not, *please do so today*. Thank you!
- Are you doing a little spring cleaning? The Swan Valley Elementary Yearbook Club wants your old craft supplies. We are looking for items like yarn, wigs, spray paint, gems, stickers, or old dress up costumes. These craft supplies are will be used for pumpkin decorating at Halloween. Thank you!

PTO NEWS

- **Position Open:** The PTO Secretary/Box Top Coordinator position is open for the next school year as Chelsea Lundquist is stepping down. Chelsea has done a wonderful job and has been very appreciated by the school for all of her volunteer work. The PTO will vote someone in this Spring at their annual meeting, so please give some serious consideration about becoming a part of this dynamic and active group!
- April 10: PTO meeting at 1:30 PM
- May 5: 5K Fun Run. Details to follow

COMMUNITY NEWS

- South Fork Squares Dance Lessons: 3/21, 3/28. American Legion Hall.
- Community Easter Egg Hunt: Saturday, March 31.
- **Hunter Safety Class:** Idaho Fish and Game Warden Shane Liss will be teaching a Hunter Safety class on April 3-6. Classes will be from 6:30-8:30 at the Swan Valley Fire Station. Students need to be a minimum of age 9 to take the class. Sign up will be online, and that information will be given out once it is received. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Shane Liss at 208-520-6331.

